
 
 
 

 
 

 

St Wilfrid’s Catholic Academy  
Queen’s Avenue 
Tunstall 
ST6 6EE 
Telephone: 01782 235676  
Email: office@stwilfridsnewman.co.uk 
 
 

Principal: Mr. N. Glover  
 

 27th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We will be running a ‘Spelling Workshop’ on Tuesday 5th December and all parents from KS1 

and KS2 are invited to attend. 

There will be two sessions as detailed below:- 

· Tuesday 5th December: 9.00-10.00am  

· Tuesday 5th December: 5.30-6.30pm  

Both sessions will look at how we teach spelling at St Wilfrid’s and ideas to support children 

with their spelling at home. 

If you are able to attend, so that we can arrange seating, please complete and return the 

reply slip below. We look forward to seeing you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr N Glover 

Principal 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
‘Spelling Workshop’ – Tuesday 5th December – KS1 & KS2 

 

Childs name……………………………………………………………………………………………………….Class………………………………… 

I/we…………………………………..………………………………………………will be attending the above workshop at 8.45am. 

I/we …………………………………….…………………………………….……..will be attending the above workshop at 5.30pm. 

Please indicate the number of seats required. 
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